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Welcome!!
Dear Parents/Guardians

The current Parents’ Association is newly formed and 

looking forward to getting up and running this year with 

some exciting events in the works.

For those of you who may not be familiar with a Parents’ 

Association we have highlighted a  few points here on the 

role of Scoil Bhride Cailíní Parents’ Association

The Role of the PA
● To make all parents feel they have a part to play in 

the school and that they can contribute in helping 

to make our children's school years a positive time 

in their lives

● PA plays a vital role in building a strong community 

between the school and parents.

● Fundraising for the school

Join the PA Team
If you would like to help or join the PA team please get in 

touch with us @scoilbhridecailinieparents@gmail.com

Chair Anne Marie Quinn

Secretary Peter Ogundipe

Treasurer Lalit Kumar

Member Sree Anish

Member Diana Buivydyte

We wish all the children a spooktacular Halloween break 

and look forward to a new year full of possibilities.

Anne Marie Quinn

Chairperson 

Parents’ Association 
Newsletter

Scoil Bhride Cailíní

Events
Our first event will be a Cake Sale on 

Tuesday the 24th October . 

If you are able to contribute ,we would be delighted if 

you could drop items off on Monday the 23rd so we 

know what we have in advance.

But if not please drop anything in on the morning of the 

24th - no such thing as too many cakes!!

You can drop them into the school/Maeve in the office.

 Homemade or shop bought - all forms of deliciousness 

will be devoured but nothing containing nuts at all 

can be accepted

Brief ingredients written on a slip of paper would 

be fantastic to identify other possible allergens.

Funds raised will be put towards the cost of future 

events yet to be confirmed (e.g. arranging talks for 

parents etc) 

You  will be kept up to date on all future events.

Other items of note
There is also a Board of Management meeting on the 

evening of the 24th to elect new Parent Nominees.  

It would be great to see as many of you there  as 

possible, as the Parent Nominees on the Board of 

Management is another important piece of the school 

community.
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